
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Spring Term 3: 

Pupils return to school on 

Tuesday 8th January 2019 

Open Evening for New & 

Exis"ng Parents.  Learning 

Workshops and a School 

Tour. Wednesday 9th 

January 2019 5:00pm—

6:30pm .  Everyone 

Welcome! 

A0er School clubs start the 

week commencing 14th 

January 2019—last session 

Thursday 31st  January. 

Y5 & Y6 Young Voices 

Concert Wednesday 23rd 

January 2019 

Parents’ Evening Wednesday 

13th & Thursday 14th 

February 2019  

Girls’ Football Tournament 

Wednesday 13th February 

11:45am—4pm   

School Breaks up for Half 

Term Friday 15th February. 

Children Return back to 

school on Monday 25th 

February. 

Spring Term 4: Friday 8th 

March 9:00am Willow Class 

Assembly  

Further Spring Term 4 dates 

to follow first week back! 

 

Thank You: 

A big thank you to DJ Shaun (Mr Keevil) for his "me and 

exper"se last Friday night at the children’s Christmas Disco.  It was a 

real success and everyone had great fun! 

Christmas Concerts: Thank you to all the children who took part over 

the course of the two performances.  It was such a joy to hear such  

‘Christmassy’ singing and tuneful rendi"ons from the orchestra on 

both tradi"onal and newly composed Christmas songs .  Well done 

everyone and thank you to parents and family members who 

supported and joined us at this special event. 

Thank you to all the staff, especially Mr Hitchman who stepped in at 

the last minute to cover Mrs Milton’s role as teacher in charge of the 

concert.  We hope that Mrs Milton is feeling beGer very soon. 

Staffing: 

The children said a farewell to Miss HeGerley today and presented her 

with a big bunch of flowers and gi0s in assembly.  We wish Miss 

HeGerley the very best for the future. 

We say hello to Mr Rowsell, who will be Redwood’s (Y6) new Teaching 

Assistant from January.   

 

INSET day: January 7th January—school closed to children. 

Children return to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019 

 

Open Evening for New and Exis/ng Parents—Wednesday 9th 

January 2019 5pm—6:30pm 

There will be workshops run by the teachers to support parents in the 

following areas: 

Y6 SATs, Maths and English (wri"ng & reading) teaching, SEND, 

Pastoral provision, Website and VLE access.  

The children have created invites for parents to aGend.  It would be 

lovely to see lots of parents at this event—both 

current and new! 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our 
families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
See you all in 2019... 

NewsleGer Date: 21st December 2018 

School Website: www.camwoodfield-junior.uk 


